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To, 

The Editor 

World Journal of Stem Cells 

                           Sub: Revised submission of the review paper (15519)  

Dear Editor, 

We are hereby pleased to resubmit our revised invited review entitled “Hepatic stem cells: A 

viable approach for the treatment of liver cirrhosis” authored by Dr. Md. Aejaz Habeeb, 

Sandeep Kumar Vishwakarma, Avinash Bardia and Aleem Ahmed Khan
 
for consideration of 

publication in your esteemed journal. All other authors have read the review and have agreed to 

submit it in its current form for consideration for publication in the journal. 

Changes have been made as per the reviewer’s suggestions and highlighted in yellow throughout 

the manuscript. 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

Thanking You 

Yours Sincerely 

Dr. Md. Aejaz Habeeb 

Professor 

Center for Liver Research and Diagnostics 

Deccan College of Medical Sciences 

Kanchanbagh, Hyderabad-500 058 

Andhra Pradesh, INDIA 

 

 

 



Dear Sir,  

 

Please find the attached revised manuscript for your kind perusal. The 

manuscript has been revised thoroughly and necessary changes have been 

made as per the suggestions.  

 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

Dr. Md. Aejaz Habeeb, M.D.(AIIMS), D.M.(AIIMS) & 

Ph.D(JNTUH),  

Professor & Head, 

Department of Gastroenterology & Hepatology 

Deccan College of Medical Sciences & Allied Hospitals,   

Kanchanbagh, Hyderabad 

Telangana-500 058 

India 

Telephone & Fax: +91-40-24342954 
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